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-----Original Message----- 
From: Deonarine Singh   
Sent: 2021/07/16 9:39 AM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Cc: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File:OZS-2020-0037 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not 
trust or are not expecting. 

Mr.Caruso, 
Please be advised that I am writing this E-Mail to voice my vehement objection to the planned re-zoning bylaw for the 
properties on McLaughlin Road as stated in the file #. 

My reasons are as follows. 

1. The traffic will increase considerably which in turn will cause a lot of noise in the area. 
2. With that amount of residences the garbage problem will increase ,right now it is a problem in that area. 
3. Not to mention the crime increase considerably. 

These are some of the reasons that I object to this proposal. 

I do hope you and city council will consider not to grant the builder this concession. 

Thank you, 

Deonarine Singh. 

Sent from my iPad 


